
      July 11, 2023 
 

Public Notice of 
 New Jersey’s FFY 2023  

Draft Annual Action Plan to the Consolidated Plan  
 
       
2020-2024 Five-Year Consolidated Plan, which is a multi-year comprehensive 
planning document for the use of funds received from the United States 
Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD).  The Consolidated Plan 
promotes program coordination, sets forth priorities, and serves as a guide in 
coordinating the delivery of limited housing, community, and economic 
development resources to meet the needs of various program clienteles. 
 
Any comments regarding the Draft Annual Action Plan (located at 
https://www.nj.gov/dca/dhcr/links/State_of_NJ_AAP_2023.pdf) can be presented 
at a hearing scheduled for Wednesday July 19 at 12 PM or can be e-mailed to  
Sheri.Malnak@dca.nj.gov until August 12, 2023. 
 
Below is the registration link for the public hearing: 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/zUE0G7iDE0 
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